
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 27th February 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have enjoyed our first week back at school after half term.  The children are learning and 
playing hard!  It was lovely to welcome Coots parents to singing assembly on Tuesday. I think 
we must all agree the school makes an impressive sound when we sing together.  Each week 
we will invite parents from one of the classes.  Next week it will be Herons. 
 
As I write, I am getting ready for a special governors meeting.  House Captains in the federation 
are meeting with governors at Fleggburgh school.  This is a first step to including the children in 
the governance of the school.  Exciting stuff! 
 
Have a good weekend 
 

 
This Week 

 
Tuesday 28th February – Music assembly for 

Herons parents 
 

Wednesday 1st March – No choir 
 
Wednesday 1st March – World Book Day (we 
have chosen to celebrate World Book Day a 
day early as children will be in P.E kit on 
Thursday) 

Look Ahead 
 

 
Monday – Thursday 6th-9th March Year 6 Bike 
ability sessions. 
 
Tuesday 7th March – Music assembly – Grebes 
parents 
 
Friday 10th March – Kingfishers cake sale 
 
Monday 13th March – Chinese Dragon Dancing 
Day made possible by FOSS 
 
 
Friday 31st March – FOSS non uniform day 
 

 
 

World Book Day – Wednesday 1st March 
 
Each class will be sharing  books and doing 
activities based around books. 
 
If your child would like to come to school in 
P.J’s and slippers and bring a cuddly toy and 
their favourite book, this would add to the fun 
of this special day.  However, there is no 
requirement to do so. 

Lego Vouchers for School 

 

Vouchers are now available to 

collect. 

 

We have a box in the office to 

collect them in 
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FOSS 
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Thinking Day 22.2.2023 

It was lovely to see so many children in their Rainbows, Brownies, Beavers, Cubs and Scouts uniforms 
celebrating thinking day. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Bitterns Cake Sale 

Raised £130 

 

Bingo night was a massive 

success and raised an 

amazing £720 

 

Hot Chocolate Fridays 

Starting Friday 24th February 

Cost: £1.00 

Available at school pick up 

 

 

 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 27th February 
Core Value 

 

Our core value this term is perseverance 

 
The Parable of the lost sheep 

 
“Suppose one of you has a hundred sheep and loses one of them.  Doesn’t  he leave the ninety-nine in 

the open country and go after the lost sheep until he finds it?  And when he finds it, he joyfully puts it on 
his shoulders and goes home.  Then he calls his friends and neighbours together and says, Rejoice with 

me; I have found my lost sheep. 
 

Luke 15 
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‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 

 


